
From: cindy darrah
To: CEO@GLWATER.org
Subject: Public Comment GLWA October 28,2020 from Cindy Darrah, Great Lakes Water Protection Committee. Recently,

Michigan State researchers found the virus in our Springwater sewage plant’s sewage, and the GLWA employee,
who escorted them through the plant, w...

Date: Sunday, October 25, 2020 1:03:01 PM

The Allen Park water intake is down stream from the Springwells Water Treatment Plant; so Allen Park should be
the first to receive ultra violet treatment. 
Ozonation also kills viruses and might work better for sewage; Cincinnati opted for ultra violet, saying it was
cheaper to install. Could you give us a cost for equipment, installation labor, and maintance and replacement Vs. the
cost of chlorine treatment. 
So if this causes a loss of income between you and chlorine companies and bladder cancer surgeons, this loss can be
rectified by having the new ultra violet companies chip in, I. e. Giving back, not Kicking back.

Sent from my iPhone

mailto:cindydarrah@gmail.com
mailto:CEO@glwater.org

